
 

 

GGPAC October 5, 2021 Meeting 

October 5, 2021 / 6:00pm / Location: Zoom 

Attendees 

Lara Nedila (President), Tamara Laza (Vice President), Rania Barron 

(Treasurer), Nicole Harrison (Secretary), Robyn Ebert (Hot Lunch), Wendy 

Cross (Fundraising), Becky Copeland (Principal), Laurel Wright (DPAC), 
Kam Matsuo, Suman Cohoon, Jatinder, Dajana Erceg, Lucie Zak 

 

Chair and recorder of minutes identified: 

Lara Nedila (Chair)  

Nicole Harrison (Recorder of minutes) 

 

Call to order: 6:04pm 

 

Agenda 

2020/2021 Budget Review 

Treasurer Report: Raina 

INCOME: PAC combined BC gaming grant and fundraising efforts to date 
$13,051.71 

EXPENSES: PAC & PAC contribution to school activities to date $10,998.13 

OVERALL NET: $2,053.58 

Approved budget for 2020/2021 

1st: Tamara 

2nd: Robyn 

 

 

 



 

 

2021/2022 Budget 

Rania had reviewed the 2021/2022 budget  

PAC Expenses / School Expenses 

Added Child Care Worker Funds to budget 

Gaming grant still in review 

Approved Budget: 

1st: Robyn 

2nd: Kam 

 

President / Vice President Report: Lara & Tamara 

Looking at upgrading the playground this year, will touch base with Nicole 
P. discuss.  

Updating Hot Lunch website & newsletters 

Nicole P & Secretary are very helpful if parents need additional information 
on school issues / concerns 

Principal Report: Becky 

Welcome Back 

Great start to the new school year 

Playground – unfortunately we have to start back to the beginning of the 
process, as there was a gap of communication between both parties 

September 2021 

Terry Fox Run 

Orange shirt day 

Meet the teacher 

First Pro D Day  

October 2021 

October 8 – Turkey Trot 



 

 

October 8 – First Hot Lunch 

October 11 – Thanksgiving Day 

October 20 – early dismissal  

Parent / teacher interviews – on the phone / face to face 

October 21 – Photo Retakes 

October 22 – Non – instructional day 

 

FUNDRAISING – Wendy 

New to this position 

Looking forward to this year for fundraising 

Fundraising details will be out shortly 

 

HOT LUNCH – ROBYN 

New to this position 

First day of hot lunch October 8 

Fuel Catering will be handling the majority of the hot lunch for this year 

Next year looking into other options – pizza day etc… 

 

DPAC: Laurel 

Laurel had attended the DPAC district meeting, there were a lot of notes 

that needed amending and the structure was changing.  At the meeting they 
had discussed: 

Additional zoom licences 

Zap year 

Gaming grants 

New ventilation in the schools  



 

 

Discussed learning disabilities, children with ADHD 

 

Upset with the communication sent out about the presentation with 
Saleema Noon: 

-the parents were not taught/talk to about the information Saleema Noon 

was going to have with the students in regard to sex education, no 
communication was brought forward 

-there was a couple days notice of this talk with the students to received 
consent 

-child’s voice should be heard 

-inquired who approved this Sex education talk to the students, along with 
the letter that was sent out 

 

Lara & Becky discussed this situation with Laurel and hoping going forward 

there will be more information provided to the parents and students in 
regard to Saleema Noon’s presentation.  

 

CALENDAR OF EVENTS: please refer to schools’ website 

 

QUESTIONS: - none at this time 

 

NEXT PAC MEETING: TBA 

 

MEETING ADJOURNED: 6:40pm 

Notice to adjourn:  

1st Tamara 

2nd Robyn 


